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Academy of Trades & Technology

Ms Potts represents ATT High School, and requested help with
graduation gift incentives. We gave the school $200.

Charlene Salgado

Charlene is a an education assistant at Carlos Rey Elementary,
whose husband's hours have been cut in half. She needs



http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1108687355861&id=preview�

help with dental costs, as they are unable to afford health
insurance. We gave her $300.

Heather Leyba

Heather is a single mother of 3, who recently moved to try and
bring her bills within her means. She asked for help with her
utility bill, in order to have her service transferred. We helped her

Michele Westfall

Michele is a woman on disability after severeal illnesses, which

caused her to loser her job. She needs major surgery soon, but

has asked for help with utilities and basic needs. We gave her
$350.

Josephine Rodriguez

Josephine is a mother of 4, who works at Carlos Rey Elementary,
her husband is self-employed, but the two needed help to catch
up with utility bills. We gave them $200.

Martha Mendenhall

Martha is an 81-year-old woman who lives with her son, who has
Stage 4 breast cancer. She's had difficulty getting to doctor
appointments due to transportation problems. Her son
purchased a car recently, but that cost has set them behind on
their other bills. We gave them $250 to help with expenses.

Irene Martinez

Irene is a woman with cancer, who is unable to work or even
move around without assistance, and who has no medical
insurance. She and her husband need help with household and
medical expenses. We gave them $350.




Joan Foberg

Joan is a cancer patient, living on Social Security Disability. She
has asked for any help she can get in paying regular bills, loans
and medical expenses. We gave her $350.00
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